
Cha Kwo Historical and Cultural Tour 

 

Our S1 students joined a Cha Kwo Historical and Cultural Tour in Ha Tsuen on 13 

December 2018. They had an opportunity to make their own steamed sticky rice 

dumplings, taste the delicious dessert and acquire the incredible technique of making 

Cha Kwo. It was a memorable experience for our students. They hope that this culture 

will carry on in the future. 

 

 


